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Good afternoon Christine, Anne & Dean,

I hope you are all well.

I have had several people ask me what all the earthworks that is going on along Seaton Valley Road approx 500 mtrs
down from Mapua Drive.

At first I thought it must have been someone preparing to build a house, however this morning while I was out
walking we past the site and I was surprised to discover the site that is being worked on is the site I thought TDC
had purchased to ensure there was a water retention pond/area for the storm water from the Mapua Drive
subdivision.

I have attached a couple of photo's I took. I would appreciate it if one of you would investigate what is happening
and why. I would then appreciate it if you would report back to MDCA so we can then inform our residents.

Thank you for your assistance.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

--
Mapua & Districts Community Association
Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005
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